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I used to have sympathy for the homeless, but not anymore. They have become a eyesore in our city.
Just because you are homeless does not mean you have right to generate filth around your campsite.
If I were in charge of the situation, they would be the ones cleaning up our citiy. If they didn't
comply, I would use the resources of the Fire Department to hose down their campsites twice a day.
And ust maybe they would find a new place to go to stay dry. There is no solution to this problem.
Please don't let them camp in Gabriel Park and ruin our wonderful Southwest playground. 
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